
NIST 800-63-3 Digital Identity Guidelines: We Want to Hear 
from You on March 1

NIST 800-63-3 Digital Identity Guidelines: We Want to Hear from You on 
March 1
 

 

The InCommon Community Assurance call on March 1 featured Ken Klingenstein of Internet2 who led a discussion of the evolution of the NIST Special 
Publication (SP) 800-63 Electronic Authentication Guideline specification now known as the Digital Identity Guidelines. NIST is in the process of revising 
this important publication, and a 90-day comment period is underway until March 31, 2017. The InCommon Assurance Advisory Committee is hosting this 
webinar both to provide information on the changes to 800-63 and to highlight the ways for you to provide input.
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Download the slides (PDF)
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